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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM FORM 

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 
_______________________________________________________________      _ 
 
DATE OF MEETING: May 10, 2011 
 
TITLE:    Approval of Bond-Related Projects  

4. Award of Contract for ITS Cabling System at Nash Elementary School 
Based on Responses to Request for Bid (RFB) 10-0064 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
BACKGROUND: The May 2007 Blue Ribbon Budget Analysis & Facility Needs Committee 
identified facility improvements needed to support technology in a 21st Century learning 
environment. The Committee recognized for Amphitheater students to compete successfully 
in the modern work world they must be literate in information and communications 
technology. Current cabling, optics and other classroom infrastructure components are 
insufficient to support a technology learning curriculum. A Bond Projects program is now 
underway to improve the Information Technology Systems (ITS) available to our classrooms 
to support current and future technology learning requirements.  
 
Request for Bid 10-0064 for ITS Cabling Nash Elementary School was posted to The Print 
Room and Shirley’s Plan Service. Contractors registered with the Purchasing Department 
were notified of the bid via email and posting to the District’s Web site.   
 
Two contractors responded to the RFB. 
 

 Core Construction  Concord Construction 
Net Bid Amount  $337,245.00   $446,667.00 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  The Administration recommends the Governing Board approve the  
Award of Contract for an ITS Cabling System at Nash Elementary School to Core 
Construction based on their response to Request for Bid 10-0064 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
INITIATED BY:                                                 

  
 
                                                                       

_________________________________________________________________________ 
Scott Little, Chief Financial Officer           May 6, 2011  

                ___________________________________   
                                                                                  Vicki Balentine, Ph.D., Superintendent 
 


